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Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club
Minutes

June 10, 2021

The  meeting was called to order by Kathy Edwards at 6:50pm.

Attendance was taken. 

The minutes from May were approved after Sue moved and Kathy L. seconded the motion.

The treasurer’s report was approved. A motion was made by Kathy L. to approve donations to the Pleasant Prairie Fire Department and Police Department. It was seconded by Carol.

The garage sale was a success and a thank you card will be sent to the Klimisch family for allowing us to use their garage and driveway.

The members voted to accept the philanthropic recommendations.

Char Nelson has moved to Kenosha Place Senior Living.

At the GFWC WI state convention Carol S. won 1st place for her card and Lucille P. won 2nd and 3rd place for baskets in the Arts and Crafts contest.

Book Collection- new or gently used books are being collected to be placed in little libraries. A sticker with “donated by PPWC” is being placed inside each book.

Sign-up sheets for committees were passed around. There is a picnic at Carol’s house August 12th at 6 pm. The September meeting will be held at the Pleasant Prairie Historical Society.

The Christmas dinner will be tentatively held at the Italian American Club and the June dinner tentatively at Casa Capri.

Kathy announced that she was leaving the club due to urgent family circumstances. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20pm.
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